
 

 

 

Year 13 Historians have taken part in a revision session on the Wars of the Roses. This was led by Mr. 

Godwin who used is expert knowledge and extensive collection of artifacts and costumes to discuss 

the nature of warfare in the Medieval period. Students were able to consider the dangers and 

hardships involved in fighting during this period. This helped bring the Wars of the Roses alive and 

was a great boost to the students who are working so hard on revision in preparation for their 

upcoming exams. 

Mrs Simmonds 

Head of History 

   

 


